
 
  



Road and Streetscape Opportunities - Burke Street, Duncan Street and Herbert Street 
West Croydon 
 
We are preparing to reconstruct several roads in West Croydon in the 2020/21 financial year as they are reaching 
the end of their useful life.  As part of the road reconstruction we will look to improve the asphalt surface, 
stormwater (if required), kerb and gutter replacement; and footpath repairs (where needed). 
 
The streets are: 
 
Burke Street (from Sackville Street to Duncan Road) 
Duncan Road (from Day Terrace to Herbert Road) 
Herbert Road (from Burke Street to Duncan Road)  
 
Refer map overleaf.  
 
We are taking this opportunity to understand how you feel about the street and want to hear your comments to 
ensure we can achieve a road reconstruction that accommodates for current and future demand.  
 
To get involved and provide your feedback you can: 
 

o View project information, complete a survey or subscribe for project updates online at 
www.yoursaycharlessturt.com.au/westcroydonstreets 

o Book a time for staff to meet with you and discuss your comments, at a time that is convenient 
o Hard copy survey (posted on request) 

 
Feedback is required by no later than Monday 11 November 2019 
 
Following this stage of consultation, your feedback and suggestions will shape the design and we will provide you 
with the opportunity to view and respond to potential concept designs, should this be necessary. We will keep you 
updated of the outcome.  
 
For any enquiries please feel free to contact: 
 
Kath Mardon 
Community Engagement Officer 
Phone 8408 1270 or email kmardon@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 
 

 

www.yoursaycharlessturt.com.au 
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